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Flat 2

22A Red Lion 

Street

London

04/07/2017  14:35:112017/3028/P COMMNT Lorraine Bryant As owners of Flat 2, 22A Red Lion Street we would like to be informed of the expected time 

duration of this work and the proposed commencement date. Once the work is completed we 

would ask for an appropriate level of respect when the staff are using the new terraces at 16 - 

20 RLS both in terms of respecting our privacy whilst we are using our terrace and garden 

and  being considerate regarding noise levels, also that the 'luminaries' and internal lighting 

are not left on out of office hours. We would welcome the removal of the unsightly/noisy air 

conditioning plant attached to the back wall of 20 RLS and that any replacement is located 

further away from the party wall and is less noisy and not active out of office hours. We 

welcome the re-location of the cycle store and removal of existing 'shed' and suggest this 

would be an opportunity for the applicant to decorate (white), or apply to decorate if they are 

not the owners,  the east wall behind the shed which is in our direct view.

We have appointed a party wall surveyor (Anstey Horne) to represent us on all aspects 

related to the party wall.
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